
Drostan De Vere-Marwood 

Prince George, BC
 
May 10, 2025 
 
Attention:  Corporate Officer 
1100 Patricia Boulevard, 5th Floor 
Prince George, BC V2L 3V9 
 
Subject: Indoor water park 
 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
My name is Drostan and I am 11 years old, and I have lived here my whole life. When we 
were traveling I really liked the water parks. I think we should build an indoor water park 
here in Prince George. 
 
If you invest in a indoor water park it can make upwards of $5M per year. Our newest pool 
is 37,670 square ft and to make a 50,000 square ft water park it would cost between 
$8.35M and $20M to build. Since there are few indoor water parks in BC, it would attract 
families to come to Prince George and help our tourism industry. This would mean more 
people here spending money on hotels, shopping, and food, which would in turn, boost our 
economy. 
 
This is a good way to boost our economy and tourism. I really like water parks and I think 
we should build one in Prince George. Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Respectfully, 
Drostan De Vere-Marwood 
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